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EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
KUWAIT

Embassy Circular No. RPOV - 90 . 2017
04 June 2017

Presentation of Child Welfare Programs and Cases

The Philippine Embassy in the State of Kuwait invites the Filipino Community
Leaders in Kuwait to attend the presentation of Child Welfare Programs and Cases as
well as other DSWD Programs by visiting DSWD officials at the Consular Section
(basement) of the Philippine Embassy, Villa 817, Block 1, Abdullah Abdulaziz Alhumaidi
Street, Al Siddeeq Area, on Saturday, 10 June 2017 at 2:00 P.M.

For further inquiries and confirmation, please contact Ms, Nilda J. Oliva, Social
Welfare Attaché to Kuwait at mobile number; +965 51741534 or Email Address

njoliva@e-dswd.net.
Your presence will be highly appreciated.

Thank you very much.
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RENATO P. O. VILLA
Ambassador

Villa 817, Block 1, St. 101, Cor. Abdullah Abdulaziz Al humaidi st., Al Siddeeq, South Surra
P.O.Box : 26288 Safat 13123, Kuwait



